
Dear ECVP Participants, 
  
The ECVP is approaching and we are really looking forward to it. We are happy to have 
approx. 650 participants in Nijmegen from more than 40 countries. 
  
Below we have some important last-minute information that we would like to share with you. 
  
Poster presentations: 
Please note that your registration number is NOT your poster number. You can look up your 
poster number in the program, see https://2022.ecvp.eu/program/ All posters should be 
mounted between 8:30 and 9:30 on the day of presentation. Odd posters numbers present in 
the morning session (11:00 - 12:30), even poster numbers present in the afternoon session 
(15:30-17:00). 
  
Talks: 
Please be available in the lecture room approx. 30 minutes before the session starts. Bring 
your presentation on a USB stick (windows computer available in the lecture halls) or bring 
your own laptop. Please be sure to have the necessary connectors (Mac users). The chairs will 
be instructed to be very strict on time: 12 minutes presentation, 3 minutes Q&A. Please 
adhere to these timings. 
  
Slack & recordings: 
As announced, the conference is an in-person meeting and is NOT a hybrid meeting, but 
ECVP does offer the possibility for people to register as an ECVP 'follower' to follow the 
conference content if they cannot join live. This option allows for sharing the findings 
presented at ECVP to a wider audience and fosters open science. We therefore will make 
conference material digitally available, which will be accessible for all registered ECVP 
participants and followers for up to one month after the conference. All poster presenters 
will be asked to upload their poster on Slack. More precise instructions on this will follow in a 
separate email. Talks will be recorded and will be made available online (during or just after 
the conference; a password will be distributed among the ECVP participants and ECVP 
followers). There will be an opt-out for presenters who do not wish their poster/talk to be 
uploaded. We obviously hope that most of you agree with making the content digitally av 
ailable. More info follows. 
  
Abstracts: 
Like in previous years, all abstracts will be published in the journal Perception after the ECVP. 
  
Conference app & program: 
Please note that at this stage the program is fixed. We are working on a conference app that 
will be available to all of you. The conference app will comprise the full program, abstracts 
and other info. Last minute changes will be messaged via the conference app. 
 
Tutorials: 
All Sunday tutorials will be in the Erasmus building (same building as the registration desk). 
There will be signs to the different tutorials. You can only attend tutorials for which you 
received a confirmation email after signing up. Please be in time. 
  



Registration desk: 
The registration desk is open on Sunday 28 August, from 8:30 AM onwards, as well as on all 
other days. 
  
Venue: 
Most activities will be on campus (except the ECVP Dinner and the Farewell party). We have 
large lecture halls for all talk sessions (more than 200 seats). We also have a large lecture hall 
(+/- 450 seats) for the keynote lectures, but a number of participants will be asked to view 
the keynote lectures via a video connection in one of two other lecture halls, just on the 
opposite site (same building). We hope that you understand this situation. 
  
Local Transport: 
We have arranged that particpants can get a free five-day pass for public transport in 
Nijmegen. You can get the five-day pass at the registration desk. We also have a limited 
number of free bicycles. Instead of the public transport pass you may choose for such a 
"Radboud University bicycle". Assignment of bicycles is on a first come, first served basis at 
the registration desk. 
  
Reception, Lunch, BBQ, drinks: 
Be reminded that the reception after the opening ceremony and the Perception lecture on 
Sunday offers free drinks and snacks. Also note that the lunches are included in the fee. The 
same holds for the BBQ during the illusion/demo night (Tuesday) and a couple of free drinks 
during the BBQ and the farewell party (Thursday). Please note that drinks at the university 
cafe at the campus are at your own expense. 
  
ECVP Dinner: 
There are still a few tickets available for the ECVP dinner (Wednesday). If you would like to 
sign up, please email to ECVP22Nijmegen@donders.ru.nl with "ECVP dinner" in the subject 
line. Tickets might be sold out at any time. 
 
muZIEum: 
There are still a few tickets for a guided tour available. Info, sign up and payment, 
see: https://2022.ecvp.eu/muzieum/ 
   
Covid19: 
At this moment there are no restrictions in The Netherlands, and no local restrictions at the 
campus and face masks are not obligatory. The ECVP organisation will follow the Dutch/local 
policies. 
  
Smoking: 
Please note that the campus building and the campus area outside is a no-smoking area. 
Hence smoking is not allowed around the buildings. For those of you who need a cigarette 
or whatever, there is a public street nearby the venue where smoking is allowed. 
  
Travel safely. See you in Nijmegen! 
  
Best wishes, 
The ECVP team 


